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P5/4 and P5 had their assembly this morning and showed great creativity, 
collaboration and confidence in presenting their STEAM learning to parents and 
family.  I was very impressed, in particular, with their innovation in creating brand 
new communication systems and their dedication in designing them.  Thanks to all 
who attended. 
 

Rights Respecting Schools 
 
 
Well done to Ella in P5 who 
created the West Lothian 
Rights Respecting Schools 
mascot and a big well to the 
whole RRS leadership group 
for creating the missions 
statement as well! 

 
 P6 and the Glasgow Science Centre  
 
A group of 6 P6s took a representation 
of their class’s DNA hunters learning to 
the Glasgow Science Centre and 
shared their knowledge with hundreds 
of fellow students from schools around 
the country.   
 
They represented themselves and 
Falla Hill brilliantly.  

 



Updates & Reminders 
 

 

 Ethos Survey 2024-2025: Primary - Parents/Carers 
https://forms.office.com/e/9BhMrCrvUa  
 

Sports group 
The Sports vertical group have created this questionnaire with Mrs Burns about our 
after-school sports club offer, it should only take a couple of minutes to complete 

 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzT
zM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKY1hZf61RVdGtHrqQcVzYbNUNjFBM
1RQOVFLUEVETlQxTjRJWUsyR1I3SS4u  
 

Dance Festival 
 

 
Our dance squad 
took part in the 
dance festival at 
The Regal in 
Bathgate on 
Wednesday.  They 
performed a Harry 
Potter themed 
routine and it was 
very well received 
by the audience! 
 

 
Health Week 

 
There are so many brilliant activities planned for Health Week – 31st March – 4th 
April, we will give an overview in next week’s newsletter, but there will be 
football, fruit kebabs, swimming for P4 – P7, dance classes, mindfulness and 
wellbeing and badminton – just to name a few of the activities planned! 

https://forms.office.com/e/9BhMrCrvUa
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKY1hZf61RVdGtHrqQcVzYbNUNjFBM1RQOVFLUEVETlQxTjRJWUsyR1I3SS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKY1hZf61RVdGtHrqQcVzYbNUNjFBM1RQOVFLUEVETlQxTjRJWUsyR1I3SS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKY1hZf61RVdGtHrqQcVzYbNUNjFBM1RQOVFLUEVETlQxTjRJWUsyR1I3SS4u


Nursery 

This week in nursery, the children have been developing their knowledge 
of Worm life cycles. Some of the children had found worms in our garden 
which led to the children finding 'Worms' in our wormier in our nursery, we 
had lots of fun investigating them.  The children have also been learning 
the properties of a flower and the different kinds of flowers in our garden. 
We are developing our knowledge to care for living things.  Mrs McLeary 
has successfully trained in PEEP so keep a look out for parent groups 
starting. 

 

RRS Challenges 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Caught Being Good  
 
CBG this fortnight will be linked to Article 2 and playing fair 
(including everyone) 
 



 

Diary Dates 

Term 3 2024-25 

  

Friday 21st March P2 & P2/1 class assembly & learning display – 9:10 

Monday 24th March  P4 trip to  

Friday 28th March  P6 Class Assembly – 9:10 

w/b 31st March  Health Week 

2nd & 3rd April Parent consultation evenings & ESTEAM showcase 

Friday 4th April Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 22nd April All resume 

Wednesday 30th April  P6 fundraising for P7 day 

Thursday 1st May P5 & P5/4 trip to New Lanark 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 6th May INSET Day 

Wednesday 7th May Pupils return 

Monday 19th May Spring Holiday 

Wednesday 4th June P7 transition information eveing at Whitburn Academy 

10th – 13th June P7 transition events at Whitburn Academy 

Friday 20th June P7 Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 27th June Last day of term 
 


